Colm Lambert (DECC)

From:

Sent: Monday 12 April 2021 13:37
To: wastecomments

Subject: DRS scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it concerns

I would like to express my support on this initiative. | constantly get annoyed about the high levels of plastic that |
see discarded in the countryside where | live, on most roads and wooded walks.

| live in a private rental property where the water comes from a well. Due to the extremely high level of water
hardness and limescale, | buy bottled water for all drinking and cooking purposes. Therefore | would be happy to be
part of the initiative.

Yours sincerely

Sent from my iPhone





